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Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5, 
 

Year 5 Noah’s Ark Trip 
Tuesday 21st May 2024 

 

 
 
 
We have planned for all Year 5 children to go on a fabulous trip to Noah’s Ark on Tuesday 21st May 2024.  This 
visit will combine both a great educational experience and a fun day out!  Noah’s Ark is a zoo farm set in 110 
acres of countryside plus a children’s playground with mazes and bouncing pillows. 
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch and drink (no drinks in glass bottles please).  Please ensure that 
they are suitably dressed for the weather conditions on the day, i.e. waterproof coats if it is raining, sun hat if 

hot and wellies would be a good idea whatever the weather. We also recommend P.E clothing and for 
children to have legs and arms covered so they can go down steep slides. Don’t forget to apply sun 
screen and a hat before coming to school should the sun be shining!  
 
We shall leave school after registration and arrive back to school for the normal time of 3.15pm. 
 
A voluntary contribution of £17.00 is required to cover entrance fees, workshops and transport costs; this is 
payable via Parentmail. Please make payment by Friday 17th May.  We do our very best to keep the cost of 
these trips to an absolute minimum by negotiating for the best prices in both entrance fees and transport.  I 
do hope you feel you can support this very exciting trip for your child. 
 
If your child requires travel sickness tablets please administer tablet before journey. Please supply an extra 
tablet in an envelope CLEARLY marked with name and class and hand to class teacher for return journey. 
 
For this trip, we will require some parent volunteers. If you are interested in helping out, please contact your 
child’s class teacher on the usual class email address. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mr Ben Allcock 
Year 5/6 Group Leader 
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